
Invitation to Participate in New Student Orientation College Resource Fair  

New Student Orientation will be hosting a College Resource Fair for new students and their 

guests to be held during each Orientation session.  The purpose of the College Resource Fair is 

to connect new students to different resources at Orientation.    

This is a great way for students to ask questions and learn information about your department.    

 

Please complete this form and submit it to Matthew Lawson in the Admissions Office.  

 

Name:    _______________________________   Department: __________________________ 

  

Phone Number: ___________________________ 

 

Please select the dates you are available to be a part of the resource fair:  

 

_____ Monday, December 02, 2019 @ 6:30 pm   Brighton Campus    

_____ Tuesday, December 10, 2019 @ 6:30 pm   Downtown Campus  

_____ Saturday, January 04, 2020 @ 11:30 am  Downtown Campus  

_____ Saturday, January 11, 2020 @ 11:30 am   Brighton Campus  

 

 


